
 August 1, 2023 

 Hello Paul School Families, 

 Happy  August!  It  is  hard  to  believe  that  summer  is  moving  so  quickly  and  we  will  be  back  in  school  soon.  This 
 summer  we  have  been  busy  at  The  Paul  School.  We  had  a  wonderful  summer  program  and  are  extremely 
 thankful  to  the  dedicated  staff  that  supported  our  students.  As  we  enter  August  we  will  continue  to  prepare  our 
 building  for  the  start  of  the  23/24  school  year.  Our  maintenance  and  custodial  staff  have  been  cleaning,  painting 
 and moving furniture around to ensure that our students return to a clean and safe school environment. 

 Along  with  preparing  for  the  school  year,  it  is  important  that  I  introduce  myself  to  the  community.  I  have  met 
 some  of  you  through  your  children  this  summer,  however  there  are  many  new  faces  I  will  need  to  learn.  A  little 
 about  me!  My  name  is  Norma  DiRocco  and  I  am  entering  my  tenth  year  in  the  education  field.  I  moved  to 
 Wolfeboro  with  my  family  in  January  and  was  thrilled  at  the  opportunity  to  work  in  the  Wakefield  community. 
 When  I  am  not  in  the  building  I  can  be  found  in  the  woods  mountain  biking,  hiking  and  my  favorite  skiing!  I  am 
 most  excited  about  meeting  all  the  students  and  learning  and  growing  with  the  Paul  School  community.  I  have 
 an  open  door  and  welcome  the  opportunity  to  meet  anyone  who  would  like  to  come  in  this  summer.  During  the 
 school year, please kindly set an appointment to meet with me when/if needed. 

 Our  leadership  team  spent  time  thinking  about  three  common  goals  the  Paul  School  will  continue  to  grow 
 toward.  We  will  spend  our  opening  days  as  a  collective  staff  getting  to  know  each  other  and  building  our  school 
 community  around  these  goals.  We  will  be  developing  systems  together  that  support  the  strengths  of  staff 
 members  and  effectively  create  positive  school  experiences  for  students.  As  we  prepare  for  our  school  year  we 
 can  all  be  mindful  that  our  goals  reflect  the  common  entity  of  students  first.  I  look  forward  to  working  with  all 
 of you! 

 Warmly, 
 Norma DiRocco 
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